
Cathedral of the Pines 

-A CAPITAL CAMPAIGN- 

Expand and Renovate the Hilltop House 

 

  

Honoring Our History, Our 75th Anniversary  

and Investing in Our Future 

 

What better way to celebrate our 75th Anniversary than a Capital Campaign to renovate and expand 

our Hilltop House! The Capital Campaign funds will be used to redevelop the Hilltop House and 

create a two-story addition at the north end of the building. The new space will house a catering 

room, much needed handicap-accessible restrooms, a storage room, Peter J. Booras museum 

access, and an administrative office. Funds will also allow us to expand the outdated existing 

room, as well as to upgrade the lighting, flooring, insulation, doors, windows, and the heating, 

ventilation and air conditioning systems.  

We not only wanted to perpetuate our founders’ vision but provide services with higher 

standards without compromising our values. We are pleased to say that throughout the 75-year 

history of Cathedral of the Pines, our purpose has remained the same: to bring people together in 

unity, honor those who made the greatest sacrifice for our freedoms, and to respect all.  

 

If you would like to be part of this great initiative, please contact Patricia Vargas at  

(603) 899-3300 or Bob Pettegrew  at (603) 491-4101; go to our website: cathedralofthepines.org, 

or stop by at 10 Hale Hill Rd. Rindge, NH, 03461.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are an IRS approved 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization. Your contribution will be tax-

deductible to the fullest extent allowable by law. 

 
Honor – Celebrate - Reflect 

http://www.cathedralofthepines.org/

